
HOLIDAY BAZAAR 2018

It's that time of year, time for the H.S.A annuaIHoliday Bazaar. The Holiday Bazaar is a specialevent for
the children of Noecker, one that we alllook forward to. On Friday, December 7th 2018, the children will

visit the bazaar throughout the day with their classroom and have a chance to shop for their loved ones

for the Holidays. There is nothing like seeing the excitement and joy as the children get a taste of
independence while shopping for their loved ones.

Attached is an envelope with a shopping list for you and your child to fallout together. We suggest that
you make clear to your child what their budget is for each person on the list. You may either send in

cash or check. Please make checks payable to Roseland H.S.A. Some find it helpful to send in a signed

blank check but that is up to you. Gifts range from$1.00 to $25.00 so please keep that in mind.

Each child willget their gift wrapped and labeled and sent home. Please do not send your child's
envelope in ahead of time, it willbe returned. Send the list and money the morning of the Bazaar

We look forward to helping your child experience the magic and fun the Holidays can bring. If you
would like to volunteer, please email Lauren Seiner at losD1180@vahoo.com or Bonnie Sturchio at
bsturchio105@gmail.com

HOLIDAYBAZAAR

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 7T", 2018

SHOP OPENS AT 7:45am IN THE MULTI PURPOSE Room

PLEASE SEND CASH OR CHECK, CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO ROSELAND H.S.A


